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From Our Director, Ms. Christina 

We are looking forward to a fun May at St. 

Timothy! 

We would like to thank you for your support 

of our preschool fundraiser! Because of 

your generosity, we are looking forward to 

new manipulatives and learning center toys 

as well as new curriculum supplies and 

additional technology!  Our fundraiser 

raised around $1,400.  We are truly 

blessed to have such supportive parents 

and families! 

As we end our school year, we are 

extremely thankful for all of the fun times 

we have had with your kids this year. We 

hope that you will all stay in touch with us 

and let us know how your kids are 

progressing in elementary and visit us 

often!  Thank you for being part of our St. 

Timothy family! 

Blessings, Ms. Christina 

Dates to Remember 

 

1st 

Tuition Due 

 

3rd 

SPIRIT DAY 

Wear School Shirt 

 

May 6th-May 10th 

Teacher Appreciation 

Week 
 

6th-10th 

SPIRIT WEEK 

Wear Black/White/Gray 
 
 

9th 

Muffins for Mom 

(With your child in CLC 

lunchroom before drop -

off) 

 

14th 

9:00 am 

Pre-K & Kindergarten 

Graduation Ceremony 
 

17th 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

June 4th—August 1st 

SUMMER CAMP 

Graduation Ceremony 
Our pre-k & kindergarten graduation 

ceremony will be 

Tuesday, May 14th, at 

9:00 am in the church 

sanctuary.  A reception 

will follow in the 

fellowship hall.  Please 

plan to drop your child 

off in his/her 

classroom by 8:30 

where teachers will help the children put 

on their caps & gowns. If your child does 

not normally attend on Tuesdays, we 

would still like your child to participate! 

You will drop your child off in his/her 

classroom at 8:30, and then take him/

her with you after the reception which 

will end around 9:45. 

Teacher Appreciation 
We love our teachers, and we will be 

celebrating them 

during Teacher 

Appreciation Week  

on May 6th-10th.  

If you would like to  

assist in some way,  

please let us know.  

We have a jar in the office for 

donations if you would like to make a 

contribution that will go toward 

purchasing goodies for the teachers 

and a special lunch they will enjoy 

during this week.  

If you would like to give your child's 

teachers a little something personal 

from your family, we have a binder in 

the office with "teacher favorites" 

sheets which we'd be happy to let you 

take a look at or screenshot. As 

always, thank you for all the ways you 

show love and appreciation for our 

staff! 

Chapel Time 
May Memory Verse: 

“Your Word I have hidden in 

my heart so that I may not sin 

against You.”  

Psalm 119:11 

This month we will be talking 

about how the disciples like 

Peter and a changed man 

named Paul spread the good 

news of Jesus everywhere! I 

so love having chapel time 

with your children each day! 

They teach ME so much, and I 

love them dearly!  

St. Timothy Preschool 

MAY 2019 

Muffins for Mom Celebration! 
We have a "Mother's Day Tea" for pre-k 

moms currently scheduled on our school 

calendar on 5/9.  However, we have 

changed this to an event where we can 

celebrate all of our mothers, schoolwide, 

as we do for our fathers (Donuts for Dad). 

So on May 9th, rather than only pre-k 

moms coming early before pick-up for a 

tea, we want all mothers to plan on join-

ing us for a little extra time at drop-off for 

"Muffins for Mom!"  

Our new "Muffins for Mom" will be a  

come-and-go event in the CLC cafeteria 

and will begin at 7:50 am (to accommo-

date our before care moms). It will end by 

9:00. Before you drop your child off to 

his/her classroom, you and your child

(ren) will simply go to the cafeteria to en-

joy a muffin or two together. Grandmoth-

ers are welcome, too! There will also be 

cute photo booth area set up in the CLC 

where you can snap a few pictures.  We 

look forward to celebrating our moms! 



Extra Care & Hot Lunches 
For the month of May, all of the extra care needs to be paid on the day it is approved (for drop-in days or drop-in before care) 

or that day it is used (for drop-in after care).  Since there will not be hot lunch offered the last week, please pay for your 

child’s hot lunches by May 17th.  We do not want any of the extras to carry over into summer.  Thank you for helping us with 

this!  

We’ve had a wonderful year!  Thank you for blessing us with your children! 

HOT LUNCH MENU ~ MAY 2019 
 

Monday Tuesday Thursday Friday Wednesday 

29 
Chicken Nuggets 

Baked Beans 
Pears 

30 
Bean/Cheese 
Quesadillas 

Broccoli 

2 
Grilled Cheese 

Chicken Noodle Soup 
Mandarin Oranges 

3 
Pizza 

Green Beans 
Applesauce 

                              1          
Chili Mac 

Corn 
Pineapple 

6 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

7 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

9 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

10 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

                            8 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

13-17 NO HOT LUNCH 
Please pay for your hot lunches prior to Friday. 

  
SUMMER REMINDER: We will not be serving hot lunch during the summer. 

The hot lunch program will resume in the fall semester. 
  


